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I fully support HB 4115 to require that language interpreters be certified or at the very least,
qualified for all the languages there are tests available.  As someone who has been in this profession
for two decades, I believe that patients, clients and community members deserve to have qualified
professionals rendering services if we are to earn and keep the trust of clients as well as elevate our
profession.
Thank you,
Maria McCardle, CMI
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